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,                                                                  August, 2025
Dear Parents and Guardians:  

We are pleased to announce the formation of the Cayuga Catholic Confirmation Program which will provide instruction for the parishes of St. Mary’s, St. Mary and Martha, Our Lady of the Snow, Holy Family, Sacred Heart, St. Alphonsus and St. Ann. 

Our records indicate that your child is eligible to join our 2024-25 Confirmation Class. Confirmation is a two- year program in the Diocese of Rochester. It requires that your child commit to attendance at class, completion of an annual service project, and annual attendance at a Confirmation retreat. We have enclosed a brochure outlining the program and invite you and your child to consider making a commitment to participate in the Confirmation program. 

Our program begins with a mandatory Parent/Candidate meeting on September 15th from 1pm to 2pm at Sacred Heart.  2024-2025 Year Meetings will be Sundays from 5:30-7pm at Sacred Heart. A tentative copy of the schedule is on the back of this letter. 

If you and your child would like to participate in the program, please complete the registration form and return it to Barbara Quinn, Faith Formation, Sacred Heart 90 Melrose Rd., Auburn, NY 13021. The fee is $30.00 per candidate and checks can be made Sacred Heart.  If you have any questions regarding the program, please feel free to contact Barbara Quinn or Gary DiLallo.                  
Blessings,
Barbara B. Quinn, Coordinator of Faith Formation the Catholic Community of Holy Family, Sacred Heart, St. Alphonsus and St. Ann
Deacon Gary Dilallo, Director of Faith Formation for Catholic Parishes of St. Mary’s, St. Mary and Martha, and Our Lady of the Snow
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